
PPG Meeting @ Brockwell Park 

 

26 June 2018 

 

Present: SM, DS, HBH DM, DR 

 

PPG event: 

Sadly we only had 3 PPG members attend the bowling event at the park.  

It was a very hot day so possibly most decided to stay at home. 

A big thank you to HBH for holding the event again; baking cakes and serving tea was much 

appreciated. 

Introductions: 

We had a new member attend, DM from the Pavilion PPG. 

With a smaller group in attendance it was a good opportunity to discuss the PPG’s aims and 

objectives and ways to make positive contributions to the practice. 

 

Steve discussed the following: 

 Pavilion Contract Arrangements APMS, to await outcome 

 Role of PPG strategic involvement in shaping practice policies and secondly 

developing value added event e.g. coffee mornings and bowling 

 New GDPR that came into force from May 2018 – data handling, mobile marketing 

rules and compliance. 

 Self –Care – over the counter medicines 

 Future marketing events 

 

PPG member HBH suggested holding a Memory Club at Hetherington as she was a former 

Speech & Language Therapist within the NHS. 

PPG member DM is keen to be involved in promotional work at Pavilion and increase 

membership & diversity of the group. 

Another bowling event in early Sept - date to be finalised 

Next Hetherington PPG in late September - date to be confirmed. 

Next Pavilion PPG 11th July 2018 


